
Black History Quiz Bowl

February 24, 2018

Involvement and sponsorship 
opportunities are available.

Please contact Bethany Hill 
from the Black Professionals 

Network for more information.

Saitama University 2018 Summer 
Abroad Program

There is now funding available for 
the 4-week intensive Japanese 
Studies Program at Saitama 

University. 

I f you are interested in applying for 
the Study Abroad Program and/ or 

the financial assistance for the 
program, please contact the Study 

Abroad Office.

Phone: 870-972-3734

E-Mail: jgomis@astate.edu

Location: Room N219, 
International Student Services and 

English Learning Academy

Tuesday, January 16, 2018

 MC Welcome Back Lunch

Multicultural Center

11:00 a.m.

Food is first come, first served

The first 100 attendees will 
receive a free T-Shirt!

WE'RE HI RI NG!

The MC is in need of 
a Work Study 

applicable student 
worker for a front 

desk position. Please 
e-mail Rachel 

Hendrix, if you are 
interested.
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Wrap - Up

EVENT SPOTLIGHT

MC OPPORTUNITIES

MC OPPORTUNITIES
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- Have suggestions for us? We'd love to hear them! Let us know!

- Want to suggest a Student or Faculty/ Staff spotlight? Email us!

- Want to advertise an event with  us? Please email Rachel with  

your information.

There were no events in the 
MC last week.

There were no events in the MC last 
week.

A message from the Editor

Hello there, I  would like to take a moment to thank you for subscribing to 
the MC Newsletter. Your readership is so important to the Center, and to 
me personally. That being said, I  need your help! Please let me know what 
you would like to see in the newsletter this semester, who should I  be 
spotlighting, what questions should I  be asking? What information do you 
want to hear about our events, and are there events on campus you would 
like us to help advertise? Please forward all questions and suggestions to 
rhendrix@astate.edu.

Thank You,

Rachel Hendrix
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